
 

 

 

 

Supporting Success Evening- Thursday 14th September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to invite you to the Year 7 Supporting Success Evening. The evening is an opportunity for 
parents, carers and students to learn more about life at Lady Lumley’s, the systems we use and 
applications such as ClassCharts. As a team we would like to share some advice about the transition 
process and give you an overview of the new Lady Lumley’s Leadership Award. We would also like to 
share our approach to assessment in Key Stage 3 to ensure that you are familiar with the 
terminology that we use at Lady Lumley’s and that you have a clear understanding of the reporting 
process. By doing so we hope that we can all work together to ensure all students make progress. 

Students have been issued with their ClassCharts log in information. We will be sending parents their 
log in details shortly, there is a slight delay in the transfer of information to a new internal system. 
We endeavour to get these to you as soon as we possibly can. 

There will be a Parent Student Tutor Consultation Evening on the 3rd October, this is a chance to 
speak to your child’s form tutor to discuss how they have settled into Lady Lumley’s. Further 
information will be sent to parents and careers. 

If you are intending on attending the evening, please can you respond to the invite using the 
following link Microsoft Forms 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Thompson 

Leader of Key Stage 3 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=nUbAIvm_zkOhONcJ1ChI8U2NMTIV6mNEqPL3crGCK0pUOExCSVhYUVlFMDk2UVNHVk41UzNQQ1BPRy4u

